
LAKE MERCED QUICK-BUILD PROJECT
Find more information at SFMTA.com/LakeMercedQB

The area north and east of Lake Merced Park on 
Lake Merced Boulevard between Font and Sunset 
boulevards is part of San Francisco’s Vision Zero 
High Injury Network (HIN), where 75% of the City’s 
traffic injuries and fatalities occur on just 13% of 
San Francisco streets. The Lake Merced Quick-Build 
Project aims to improve traffic safety and comfort 
along Lake Merced Boulevard between Skyline 
Boulevard and John Muir Drive.

For additional project information, please visit the project webpage at SFMTA.com/LakeMercedQB or sign up for 
project news and updates via the “Receive Updates” section on the website. Send questions and comments to the 
project team at LakeMercedQB@sfmta.com. 

!

This project is part of the SFMTA’s Vision Zero Quick-Build Program, which stems from two executive directives 
from Mayor London Breed for faster delivery of safety improvements and to deliver higher quality bike facilities, to 
prevent collisions and increase traffic safety. Quick-builds are reversible, adjustable traffic safety improvements that 
can be installed relatively rapidly. Please visit SFMTA.com/QuickBuild to learn more about the Mayor’s directives and 
commitment to improving traffic safety in the City. Potential improvements for Lake Merced include:

Summer 2021 Fall 2021 Winter 2021/ Spring 2022

Inform community about Quick-
Build Projects & draft quick-build 
designs

Present quick-build options and 
select preferred alternatives at 
community meetings

Project legislation followed by 
Implementation

Vision Zero and the Quick-Build Program

Timeline

For More Info & to Stay Updated

Striping and curb changes Protected Bikeways

From 2016-2021 there were 89 collisions along 
the project corridor, which resulted in 87 
injuries and two fatalities.

Almost 75% (66 out of 89) of all collisions 
happened at an intersection.

30% of reported incidents (27 collisions) 
cite unsafe speeds as a primary factor of the 
collision


